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Per Göransson appointed new Director of 
Finance of BIMobject

BIMobject announced today that Per Göransson has been promoted to Director of Finance of 
BIMobject and member of the management team

Per Göransson has been working as Finance Manager at BIMobject since 2019 and has previous 
experience as an authorised public accountant from EY.

”Having worked with Per the last two years, I feel confident that Per will lead the Finance team in a 
satisfactory manner and I personally look forward to keep working with him”, comments Martin 
Lindh, CEO of BIMobject.

For more information, please contact:

Martin Lindh – CEO
Phone: +46 40 - 685 29 00
E-mail: ir@bimobject.com

About BIMobject

BIMobject connects and digitizes the construction industry, so we can build smarter, faster and 
greener. 
bimobject.com, our global marketplace for building products, helps millions of architects and 
engineers every year to find the right products and information for their projects. Our tools for 
sustainable construction (prodikt.com) help large property owners understand and minimize their 
impact on the environment. Together we build a better world.
 
BIMobject's shares are traded on Nasdaq First North under the ticker: BIM.
Certified Advisor: FNCA Sweden AB, info@fnca.se

This information is information that BIMobject is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 
Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact 
persons set out above, at 2023-05-26 09:00 CEST.
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